
Platinum Level -- $1,000 donation 
Logo in large, prominent print on 900+ t-shirts 

Logo in large print on school banner displayed for the entire school year
Recognition in weekly newsletter, CPES website, and on Social Media 
*Logo must be received by Oct. 6, 2023 to appear on printed material

 
Gold Level -- $750 donation 

Logo in medium size on 900+ t-shirts 
Logo in medium print on front of school banner displayed for the entire school year 

Recognition in weekly newsletter, CPES website, and on Social Media
*Logo must be received by Oct. 6, 2023 to appear on printed material

 
Silver Level -- $500 donation 

Logo in small size on 900+ t-shirts 
Logo on front of school banner displayed for the entire school year 

Recognition in weekly newsletter, CPES website, and on Social Media
*Logo must be received by Oct. 6, 2023 to appear on printed material

 
Bronze Level -- $250 donation 

Name on 900+ t-shirts 
Name on front of school banner 

Recognition in weekly newsletter, CPES website, and on Social Media

Route Sponsor -- $100 donation 
Name displayed on sign along route 

Recognition in weekly newsletter, CPES website, and on Social Media 

Thank you for your consideration! 
Please contact cherryparkelementarypto@gmail.com if you or someone 

you know is interested in being a Bobcat Dash sponsor. 

Sponsorship Opportunities

Bobcat Dash
4th Annual  |  Fun Run  |  October 27, 2023



The Bobcat Dash will be Cherry Park Elementary School PTO’s largest and most exciting 
fundraiser. This event encourages our students to maintain healthy lifestyles by running with 
friends, teachers, and families. It’s a fun day for everyone involved!  Event sponsors, parents, 
grandparents, friends, and teachers are all present to cheer for their Cherry Park students.  

Each student collects donations and/or pledges then runs as many laps possible in twenty 
minutes the day of the event. Prizes are awarded to students and classes for various achievements. 

The money raised through the Bobcat Dash will directly benefit ALL students of Cherry Park 
Elementary School. Please return the completed 2023 Bobcat Dash Sponsor forms by 
Friday, Oct. 6th. Forms may be mailed or personally delivered to the school. Thank you for your 
support! 

Cherry Park Elementary School PTO 
Bobcat Dash Sponsorship 

1835 Eden Terrace | Rock Hill, SC 29730 
803-985-2255 

*Logos must be submitted to CPES PTO (cherryparkelementarypto@gmail.com) 
no later than Friday, Oct. 6th to be included on the 2023 Bobcat Dash t-shirt. 

Logos must be submitted in .eps or .jpg format. 

Yes! I would like to support Cherry Park Elementary School students 
with the with following sponsorship: 

______ Platinum ($1,000)   ______ Gold ($750)    ______ Silver ($500)
 ______ Bronze ($250)    ______ Route ($100) 

  Business Name: 

  Contact: 

  Address: 

  Phone: 

  Email Address: 

  Website:                                                            Social Media:

  Student(s): 

Make Checks payable to: Cherry Park Elementary School PTO.
All sponsorships are tax-deductible to the extent allowable by law. 


